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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

MLog S.A. (“Company”) informs that it received the resignation of Mrs. Patricia Tendrich 

Pires Coelho from her position as Board Member of MLog.  

 

The Company acknowledges and appreciates Mrs. Coelho for the services rendered. 

 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations department - email: 

ri@mlog.com.br 

 

Rio de Janeiro, September 3, 2019. 

 
Gustavo Barbeito de Vasconcellos Lantimant Lacerda 

CIO/IRO 


